
Subject: Join Us in Transforming Lives: Urgent Appeal for School Building Support in Ghana and Other 

Projects 

Dear Friends 

We trust this message finds you in good health and spirits. We, Sylvester and Theodora, the proprietors of 

African Grill and Bar LLC in Colorado, are reaching out with an urgent appeal that resonates deeply with our 

commitment to community welfare. 

As we approach the milestone of our restaurant's twentieth anniversary in July 2024, our                           

OSEI-FORDWUO FOUNDATION (501(c)(3)) is embarking on a mission in collaboration with "Infant for 

Christ," a Roman Catholic society in Ghana. Together, we aim to complete a school-building project in a  

deprived community in Ghana. 

This appeal highlights the pressing need for educational infrastructure in a community where children lack 

formal classrooms and endure harsh weather conditions. Witnessing their daily struggles, we must provide 

essential resources to enhance their learning environment. 

The Infant Jesus Catholic School, situated in the Upper Denkyira district of the Central Region of Ghana, 

suffers from inadequate infrastructure and resources. Our vision transcends mere construction; we aspire 

to cultivate a nurturing environment with access to quality education, including essential materials and  

support for young women lacking access to menstrual hygiene products. 

We humbly seek financial and logistical support from compassionate individuals and organizations like 

yours to realize this ambitious project. Your contribution will facilitate the construction of the school    

building, provision of educational resources and technology, distribute clothing and shoes to the               

underprivileged, and support young women's hygiene needs. 

We cordially invite you to join us on July 28th, 2024, from 2 pm to 6 pm for a fundraising event where your 

support will yield a tangible impact. Together, we can transform the lives of these deserving children and 

young women and empower them to emerge as leaders within their communities. 

Thank you for considering our appeal, and we eagerly anticipate the opportunity to collaborate with you. 

Kindly RSVP by July 12th to facilitate our planning process and ensure a successful event. 

Warmest regards, African Grill Team  

African Grill and Bar LLC, Colorado 

Please scan to give to improve the life of a child. 

CELEBRATING 20  
YEARS                   AFRICAN 

GRILL AND BAR 


